
COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Whalehead 
Subdivision Improvement Advisory Board on Friday, October 6, 2023, 
has been cancelled. The next regular scheduled meeting is Friday, 
January 19, 2024. 

This the 3rd day of October 2023. 

Samantha Evans 
Deputy Clerk, 
Board of Commissioners


